
 

 

 

Dear Valued Patients, 

 

It is with mixed emotions that I write to inform you that I will be leaving my position at Georgia 
Infectious Diseases as of April 25, 2025. This decision has not been an easy one, and it is with 
sadness that I will be stepping away from the practice that has been such an important part of my 
life and career. 

 

Over the years I have had the privilege of working with you and being part of your healthcare journey. 
Thank you for the trust and confidence you have placed in me. You have all taught me so much and 
it has truly been an honor to care for you. 

 

I understand that transitions can be diƯicult, especially when it comes to your health. Please be 
assured that I and the Georgia Infectious Diseases team are committed to making this process as 
smooth as possible. I am confident that you will be in excellent hands with the doctors and nurse 
practitioners at Georgia Infectious Diseases.  

 

Please accept my thanks and my appreciation. 

 

I wish you all the best, 

 

 

Lindsay Morrison, M.S.C.I., M.D. 


